
 
From: Sara Kean  
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 12:04 PM 
To: ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; Dennis Browne 
<dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; sluk@oktlaw.com; NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; Colleen Jones 
<cjones@pub.nl.ca>; regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; Fleming, Denis 
(dfleming@coxandpalmer.com) <dfleming@coxandpalmer.com>; dporter@poolealthouse.ca; 
Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-
law.com>; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; nkennedy@oktlaw.com; Jacqui Glynn 
<jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; NL Public Utilities Board <ito@pub.nl.ca>; Maureen Greene 
<mgreene@pub.nl.ca> 
 
Subject: RE: [External] NLH - Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study Review - To Parties - 
Further Process 
 
Ms. Walsh 
 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s request for an extension to file the comprehensive list 
requested in the Board’s May 5 correspondence from May 19 to May 25, 2023 has been 
granted. 
 
Regards 
Sara Kean 
Assistant Board Secretary 
Records Manager/ ATIPP Coordinator 
 
 
From: ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca <ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca>  
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 11:00 AM 
To: Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; Dennis Browne 
<dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; sluk@oktlaw.com; NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca;; 
regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; Fleming, Denis (dfleming@coxandpalmer.com) 
<dfleming@coxandpalmer.com>; dporter@poolealthouse.ca; Sarah Fitzgerald 
<sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Bernice 
Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; nkennedy@oktlaw.com; Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; NL 
Public Utilities Board <ito@pub.nl.ca>; Maureen Greene <mgreene@pub.nl.ca>; Sara Kean 
<skean@pub.nl.ca> 
 
Subject: Re: [External] NLH - Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study Review - To Parties - 
Further Process 
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Good Morning,  
 
On May 5, Hydro received correspondence from the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
directing Hydro to, among other things, file the following by May 19, 2023:  
 
"... a comprehensive list of all reports, studies and analyses it has currently underway or 
planned with respect to the reliability of the LIL, potential alternative generation resources, the 
load forecast, and any other issues raised in the 2022 RRAS Update and the May 1-2, 2023 
technical conference. This list shall include a description of the scope of each study, report and 
analysis, the consultant or group undertaking the work and the schedule for completion."  
 
 
At this time, Hydro requests an extension of the date for filing this list, to May 25, 2023, to 
ensure that the information contained in that list is complete and sufficiently detailed.  
 
Thank you,  
Shirley  

 

Shirley Walsh BComm, LLB, CIC.C (she/her) 
Sr Legal Counsel - Regulatory 
Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 
| c. 709 685-4973 
e. ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca | w. www.nlhydro.com  
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